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School Website�Have you had a chance to check out our school website recently?  Visit www.renaissancepsa.com for school updates, sports information, and so much more!�





Parent Volunteers�As we travel through our school year we will have a number of opportunities available where we will need parent volunteers.  Third grade would love to have your help with that!  I will keep you updated as these events happen.  We will need all volunteers to complete a background check with the office before we can have you volunteer.  





Picture Day!


This Wednesday, September 11th is PICTURE DAY!  School uniform is not required this day, but a wonderful smile is! (





School Day


Please remember that our school day is from 8:15-3:25.  Students can begin to come down the hallway to drop things off at their lockers no earlier than 8:00 each morning.  If your child does get here earlier, they may go to the cafeteria for our morning program free of charge.  �At the end of the day you can meet us out in front of the school on the benches facing the parking lot.  On rainy days, you can find us near the library inside of the school.


During the school day we ask for as few interruptions as possible, so please check in at the office before you come down to the classroom.�Thank you! (





We are RAMS Proud!


Our students at Renaissance are RAMS proud!  Each day we are showing that we are Respectful, have a good Attitude, we can Make good choices, and that we are Safe.  Students are earning tickets for prizes all over the school as they are noticed for doing these things. Ask your third grader about these tickets!  We have already had a few winners from our classroom! ( 





Homework


Please remember that every Tuesday and Thursday your child will have a homework assignment that will be due back to school the very next day.  Please help your child as they get used to this new responsibility.





Reading Logs


We will begin our classroom reading logs next month.  These will be due at the end of each month with a specific goal.  Please make sure your child is reading at least 30 minutes a night.





Welcome Back!


Welcome to the 2013-2014 school year!  I’m so excited to have the opportunity to be your child’s teacher this year!  We are going to have a great year! (
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